
  
 
26th May 2021 

 
To: Parents of Pupils in Years 7 to 10 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Visit to Skegness – Tuesday 13th July 2021 
 
I am delighted to confirm that we have arranged a trip to Skegness on Tuesday 13th July 2021 for all pupils in years 7, 8, 9 and 10. 
The trip has been planned as a fun end of the year enrichment day for the pupils. 
 
We have booked four coaches so each year group will travel and move around Skegness as a year group bubble. All children will 
need to wear a relaxed school uniform; they therefore do not need to bring a blazer and have permission to wear their trainers. They 
are to also bring an overcoat (with hood). In addition, they will need to bring a packed lunch and snacks (including drinks), sun cream 
and sun hat. Pupils will also require some spending money for an ice cream/souvenir and for the Fantasy Island theme park rides.  No 
more than £30 should be brought on this trip. 
 
Should you wish to provide your child with travel sickness medicine, please label the packet and pass to their Tutor mentor for 
safekeeping.  Your child will need to arrive at school at 8.40am and we will return to school at 4.30pm. We have extended the school 
day to make the most of our time at the coast. Homework club will run as usual until 5pm.  
 
The cost of this visit is £24 and you can pay by cheque, cash or BACS (BACS is preferred). Cheques should be made payable to 
Hollygirt School. If paying via BACS, please title your payment SURNAME/SKEGNESS. If you wish for your child to accompany us 
on this trip, please complete and return the slip below along with payment by Friday 11th June 2021. 
 
In the meantime, should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
The Senior School Teaching team 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Child’s Name  ____________________________________  Form: ______________ 

I give consent for my son / daughter to partake in the Trip to Skegness on Tuesday 13th July 2021 .I acknowledge the 

need for obedient and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity 

but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. I believe my son / daughter to be medically fit to undertake 

this visit. 

 
I will pay £24 via BACS / I enclose a cheque for £24/ cash of £24 (Please circle as appropriate). 
 
Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form, you are agreeing to the cost even if your 
child does not take part in the visit.  
 

Signed: ____________________________________________  Date: __________________ 

Please return your slips to your Form Tutors by Friday 11th June 2021 


